
City of Harrisonburg

Legislation Text

City Hall
409 South Main Street

Harrisonburg, VA 22801

Subject:
Consider the selection of the city’s external auditor
Presented By:  City Staff
The current audit contract expired with the audit of the Fiscal Year 2018 financial statements.
Proposals were recently solicited from qualified certified public accounting firms. A committee of three
reviewed the proposals. The committee is recommending that Brown Edwards & Company, L.L.P. be
retained to provide audit services for the City and for staff to enter into a 3-year contract with the
option to renew for 2 additional 1-year terms.
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